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Fall Recruitment A Success 
The active sisters have done it again!  They put together a great fall recruitment and have six 
candidates.  The actives are very excited to be initiating the girls as the Iota Class of the Iota Chapter 
on December 10th. 
 

 
The candidates on bid day (from left to right): Sara McDonald, Mindy Moser, Amy Friedlein, Sharon Snyder, Denise 

Lindsey, Anna Santino, and Blake Jordan (Sweetheart)  
 

Winter Initiation  
The next step is to get these girls initiated!  The actives have put together a fun I-Week: 
Monday ~ Big-Little Night 
 The new girls are joining the following families: 
  Sharon and Anna ~ Orange 
  Mindy and Amy ~ Sky Blue 
  Sara ~ Royal Blue 
  Denise ~ Emerald Green 
Tuesday ~ Game Night at Erin and Amber’s  
Wednesday ~ Bowling 
Thursday ~ Engineering College Christmas Party 
Friday ~ Progressive Dinner 
Saturday ~ Initiation – Lots of fun activities planned!  Hope to see everyone there! 
 
 
 



Issue 3     December 2005 

 
Convention 2005 

In July, Tracy Egut, Tricia Fought, Elizabeth Young, Karen Salisbury, Jen Jordan, and Melissa 
Moneysmith attended the 2005 National Convention.  It was joint convention between Phi Sigma Rho 
and Triage Fraternity.  A new National Council was selected.  Amanda (Kowalski) Kitzberger was 
announced as a Foundation Director!  The Chapter also received the 2003-2004 Abby McDonald 
Spirit Award and the National Service Award.  Elizabeth Young and Karen Salisbury received the 
2004-2005 National Alumnae Officer Award.  Overall, the convention went well and the members in 
attendance left with a lot of information and ideas! 
 

Just To Keep You Updated… 
♦ The girls are preparing for 2006 officer elections. 

 
♦ The first Iota Chapter Founder’s Day was held on November 5th.  We had a great turnout and a 

lot of fun.  If anyone has any ideas of how to improve the event for next year, please let 
Elizabeth know. 

 
♦ Lisa Cheski chose to deactivate at the end of the 2004-2005 school year. 

 
♦ Congratulations to Christine, Ashley, and Starli who are all engaged since our last newsletter!!! 

 
Upcoming Events & Dates To Keep Open  

January 
 3 Christmas Party 
 
March 
 25  Orchid Ball (more details to come) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this newsletter or suggestions for future editions, please contact Elizabeth Young. 


